


   

 

  

identified priority sites, as well as the installation of 650 "Pause. Call. Be Heard" signs to 
encourage help-seeking behaviours and promote support within the rail environment. 

DTP also oversees Metro Trains Melbourne’s (MTM) fencing target within the MR4 Franchise 
Contract. Under the MR4 agreement, MTM is obligated to install 20km of fencing over the full 
franchise term. By the end of FY24, 14.5km had been delivered. The railway line at South 
Crescent in Northcote has not been identified as a priority site. DTP will continue to seek 
funding to fence the priority sites, and review priorities over time. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Nelson Dzadey 
if you have any questions about the contents of this 

letter or if you require any further information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 
Angela Grice 
Executive Director Network Operations 
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